11/9/16 7-9pm Timony media center

President Lauren Miller and secretary Kerry Gaspar opened the meeting with introductions.

We discussed the upcoming craft fair. Still looking for volunteers to work during the fair and/or bake or buy a baked good to be sold at the fair. We will be reaching out to high school students in need of community service hours as well.

We discussed our plans to develop a scholarship for 2 Methuen high school students.

We are in the process of completing the necessary paperwork. We are hoping to be able to offer that scholarship to this year's class.

Erika Drezner, LCSW gave a presentation on social friendships. The presentation discussed initiating and maintaining friendships and the unique challenges that children on the autism spectrum face in that regard.

Ms. Drezner took questions during her presentation and at the completion of her presentation.

The meeting was then adjourned.